Kromeklia Bryant

From: Eugene Jonesw

Sent: Friday, August 16, :

To: Ozone Transport

Subject: OTC Notice on Public Comment Period and Public Hearing

To whom it may concern at the Ozone Transport Commission, 800 Maine Avenue SW, Suite 200, Washington, DC 20024.
My name is Eugene A. Jones and | live at 11412 Queen Anne Avenue in Beltsville, Maryland 20705.

| am very concerned about this issue because | have noticed in the past two years the air quality in my home has
diminished significantly. Especially on hot days | am awakened to notice my breathing has been altered and | feel like my

heart has been affected.

| am keenly aware it is an air quality issue because | have on numerous occasions actively searched for the cause and
came to the conclusion it was the air.

My family has also complain of the following symptoms listed in the article:
coughing, throat irritation

Like the water crisis in Flint and other areas, please don’t wait to implement protections when you know this is a real
problem.

Pennsylvania citizens may want to protect and use this antiquated carbon based system but we have a right to breath
clean air.

Sent from my iPhone





